OCTOBER, A MONTH FULL OF EVENTS FOR RING14 ASSOCIATION 

Three charitable events representing an important target for the Association. 

The first on Thursday, October 16th at the Tennis Club of Albinea with a Pinnacolo tourney and a charity lottery organised by the  Lions Club Canossa Val D'Enza.  The two initiatives, realised with the precious help of Mrs. Paola Torelli and Mrs. Marisa Prampolini, were attended by 300 persons,collecting 6.000,00 Euro approx. 

On friday, October 24th   at the Herberia  Theatre of Rubiera it took place the theatrical performance   “Guitti dentro” (“I Guitti” Company)  with a fairly good success.  The proceeds of  the above initiatives will be devoted t the financement of Projects of Research for Rare Genetic diseases relating to chromosome 14  (deletions, duplications, translocations).

